Quinn, Barry to me, Jereczek, Stefano.Botti@asmn.re.it, Orlando

Apr 18

Dear Dr Russi,

On behalf of the European Oral Care in Cancer Group (EOCC) I would like to request the endorsement of our oral care guidance by your organisation, the Italian Association of Radiation Oncology (AIRO).

EOCC is made up of a group of experts on oral care from across Europe who have come together to review existing guidance, to support and promote best practice in oral care in the cancer setting.

Thank you to AIRO for considering this request

Kind regards

Barry

Barry Quinn

Assistant Director of Nursing/Clinical Lead End of Life Care/Senior Lecturer

Chelsea & Westminster NHS Foundation Trust

Tel: 0203 315 6584 PA: Nicole Moustache

Emai: Nicole.moustache@chelwest.nhs.uk

Tel: 0208 321 5298



## emailmoderator@chelwest.nhs.uk:

This e-mail is confidential and may well also be legally privileged. If you have received it in error, you are on notice of its status.

Please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and then delete this message from your system.

Please do not copy it or use it for any purposes, or disclose its contents to any other person: to do so could be a breach of confidence.

Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically states them to be the views of the Trust.

Thank you for your co-operation.

This footnote confirms that the message has been swept for computer viruses: while every care is taken to avoid the transmission

of virus code, please ensure that you have up to date virus detection software before opening any email messages or attachments.

Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender.
If you have received this email in error please notify the originator of the message.
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Chelsea and Westminster Hospital NHS Foundation Trust